
General Committee Meeting Thursday May 10th 34. 

 

Present: Jas Kershaw in the Chair.  

Messrs R Bennett, J Taylor, J H Barratt, H Ridyard, E Raines, E S Jones, W H Andrew, R Wood, 

H L Boardman and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held April 12th were read and adopted. 

 

The resignation of Mr A Grimshaw as playing member was accepted. 

 

The follow duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership by ballot: - Mr H L 

Sagar, playing member, and Mrs A Taylor, honorary member. Mrs Whitehead was also 

accepted as honorary member subject to the nomination form being posted the required 

period. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - J W Hall Ltd 85/12/3, J Ridyard & 

Sons 1/8/-, Follows & Bate 2/9, P M Mellor 1/15/3, Lawnol Co 8/5/-, Williamson & Ball 

7/16/11, S Ravenscroft 4/19/6, H Stelfox & Son 2/18/8, R Butterworth 5/3/-, J Andrew & Co 

3/2/6, Walker & Hall 9/6/11. J Waterhouse & Co 2/6/4. Total £132-17-1 

 

The Secretary reported that the decorations had been completed and would cost £20-0-0 

plus extra cost of wall paper and painting kitchen walls. 

 

The Secretary reported that £5-10-0 had been received from F H Crossley being arrears of 

subscription for 1932 with a promise to pay another 5/10/- at the end of April. 

 

The Minutes of the House Committee, Handicap Committee and Greens Committee were 

taken as read. 

 

In regard to the question of liability for Tax on Interest as per the rent statements of Mr J W 

Kenworthy, “as pointed out by the Auditors” it was decided that Mr E Raines investigate and 

report.  

 

The suggestions made by the members were men at the Annual Meeting were mentioned 

and discussed: but it was thought inadvisable to embark on any expense in regard to these 

suggestions at present. 

 

Mr H L Boardman introduced the question of the provision of an angle urinal for the Gents 

Locker Room but it was thought that a more suitable arrangement would be to have a Urinal 

on the Ground floor as part of the existing Stable, and it was decided that the Secretary get 

out the cost for the next meeting. 

 

Jas Kershaw 

14/6/34. 


